CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

April 22, 2019

George Nemeth, P.E.

Smith Engineering Company

2201 San Pedro NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87103

RE: Bear Canyon Arroyo
Bank Stabilization
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineers Stamp Date 4/11/19 (F22D028)

Dear Mr. Nemeth,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4/11/19, this plan
is in compliance with FEMA regulations, with the placement of sediment fences in a

floodplain.

PO Box 1293 When completed please advise me upon completion and provide a copy of the as-
builds for our records.

It is imperative that the floodplain is maintained (as close as possible) to its original

Albuquerque natural design, that is along with the placement of the sediment fences.
NM 87103 If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.
www.cabq.gov Sincerely,

W@ ,
ames D. Hughes, P.

Principal Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Department
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